
Dear 1 Butterworth, 

I hope you are all well and are enjoying doing your learning activities at home.  

 

I am sure by now you are all experts in washing your hands and counting to 20 or singing Happy 

Birthday twice so I have a challenge for you… skip counting by 2s until you get to 40 each time 

you wash your hands, I know you can do it!   

 

I have noticed that lots of children have been drawing pictures of rainbows and displaying them 

in the windows of their homes as a sign of Hope.  I thought that this could be something nice 

you can do with your families as it is important to stay positive during this time. 

 

 

 

Please let me know if you need any help with your learning activities. 

 

Stay Safe 

Miss Riccardi 

 


